
Celebrations  & Concerns January 2022 

OUR CONGREGATION 
Health Concerns 
Ron Salyer,  Lester Yager, Joni Wolfinger, Maggie Smith,  Donna McKinniss, 
Karen Mahaffey, Joyce Jaycox , Jeff Klingel , Ang Fetter, Bob Miley , Josh Ho-
naker, and  Tom Dutt 

At Home;  Activities Limited 
 Vella Yager  

In  A Health Care Home 
Anita Beckel   Memorial Gables    Room 207 390 Gables Dr.  Marysville, OH 43040 
Les Yager  Heartland of Marion   Room 609 400 Barks Rd. W. Marion, OH 43302 
 
 
 

OUR GREATER CHURCH FAMILY 

Fran Mahaffey 
Sharon Farst 
Charlie Farson 
Those affected by Covid-19 
Our Nation 
Lee VanVoorhis (Todd’s mom) 
Nancy Smith 
Ollie Smith 
Elizabeth Raber 
Andrew (The Lee’s nephew) 
Michael, Kali  & Scarlett 
Jeff Rainey  
Jerry Pope 
Vickie Adams; 
Heather 
 

Katie (Nancy Snyder’s mom) 
Nicole Guy 
Jim Longo 
Amy  
Seth Klingel  
Janie Klingel 
Linda Brelsford 
The Family of Kevin Crowman 
The Family of Benny Hopper 
Jane (Dick Axline’s sister) 

The list of folks under “Our Greater Church Family” came from the green prayer cards collected during worship. This 
list will change each month. If there is someone that you would like listed for an extended amount of time, please 
contact the church  office.  

1        Ella Trzpit 
5        Les Yager 
          Claire Brandyberry 
6        Sierra Felt 
          Erik Felt 
7        Joyce Cumston 
9        Owen Beckley 
15      Matt Axline 
 

19 Joni Wolfinger 
 Toni Binkley 
 Nicole Staley 
22 Krista Dutt Parker 
 Todd Mitchell 
23 Brianna Haberman 
24 Brieann Axline 
28 Virlyn Kenner 
29 Virginia Dunlap 
30 Karen Price Holston 

 5        Todd and Terry Mitchell 



 
New Confirmation Group 

Beginning in January, a new group of young people will start working on Confirmation with 
mentors. The five youth include: Elliot Axline, Jenna Betti, Tristan Fetter, Lane Johnson, and 
Nicole Staley. They will be confirmed in October. 

 

Youth Events in January 

Because the first Sunday in January will be New 
Year’s Day, there will be no JAM or Youth 
Group that evening.  
 
JAM (k-5th Grade) will be held January 15th 
from 3:30-5:00 p.m. at Peace. Since we are in 
the season of Epiphany we will do various ac-
tivities including flash-light tag. 

 
Youth Group will meet 
at St. Paul’s Lutheran on 
January 15th from 6-
7:30 p.m. Pastor Jen-
nifer will be hosting pil-
low Olympics. Please  
bring a pillow.  

December was a busy month with baking 154 dozen cookies. 
Our children’s Christmas pageant was amazing with the youth 
speaking loudly.  ‘Tis the Season Celebration was a fun after-
noon of crafts and conversation,. The live nativity had lots of 
cars come through.  

 
Below are just a few pictures. 
Check out our Facebook page for 
more. 
 

Thank You 
 

• Bob Chappell for installing new LED 
spotlights in the sanctuary for the altar.  

• Matt Johnson and Robert Fox for 
diagnosing our issues with the screen 
and getting it to operate smoothly once 
again.  


